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April 5, 2024 

 
 
Elmira College Community, 
 
As most of us are aware, there will be a solar eclipse happening on Monday afternoon (4/8/24).  Due to the 
expected increase in visitors to the region Sunday through Monday, you may experience limited or no cell 
service and increased traffic in the region during this time.  Please plan accordingly.  Chemung County is 
offering additional information and resources on their website.  
 
The Office of Campus Life has a limited number of special eclipse viewing glasses available at the 
information desk in the Campus Center on a first come, first serve basis. 
 
Please remember to take the necessary safety precautions if you plan to view the eclipse. 
 
 
 
Joseph J. Kane 
Director of Campus Safety 
O: (607) 735-1776 
jkane@elmira.edu 
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